
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

A  NOTE toOur Guests: 

 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 

We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the seat 
pocket in front of you and bring it to the Connection Kiosk in the Front 

Foyer. You can use the card to provide us with any information you think 
will help us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check 
out our website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  
 

 
Jude St. John, Lead Pastor (jude@wlachurch.org)    
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor (lyall@wlachurch.org) 
Graham Buchanan, Director, Community Life (grahamb@wlachurch.org) 
Dave De Smit, Student Ministries & Worship Arts (dave@wlachurch.org) 
Jon Magwood, Jr High & Sr High Ministries Intern, (jon@wlachurch.org)  
Daniel Kwong, Chinese Fellowship (daniel@wlachurch.org) 
Rand Luka, Arabic Fellowship (dr.randluka@gmail.com) 
Angela Hamilton, Children’s Ministries (on maternity leave)                               
Rick Walton, Director of Biblical Counselling (rick@wlachurch.org) 
Judith Gaunt, Sunday Children’s Ministries (judith@wlachurch.org)                      

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager (kim@wlachurch.org) 

Youth  STUFF 
 

   Check out our website for the latest 
events, pictures, leader bios, prayer 
requests, and more! www.wlayouth.org 

 

CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:00 a.m. SHIFT  Shift is on a summer break.  
 
 

JUNIOR HIGH: 
 

Tuesday, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. We are planning to resume our weekly 

Tuesday night gatherings on Tuesday, September 8, 2020. 
 

WIRED: Day Camp Edition runs this week! We appreciate your prayers! 

 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12)                                    

Wednesday, 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. We are planning to resume our weekly 

Wednesday night gatherings on Wednesday, September 9, 2020. 

 

YOUNG ADULTS (18-25ish) 7:00 p.m. Check out our WLA Young 

Adults Facebook group to keep up to date with online gatherings and 
events! 
 

Sunday, August 9, 2020 
  

 

9:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.                                                 Worship Service(s) 
Why Should I Fear?                                                                     Psalm 49 

This week we consider this wisdom psalm which engages with the 
question. “Should I fear?” 
 
 
9:00 a.m.                               Please register via the link on the website. 
9:00 a.m.            Live Service on wlachurch.org or our Facebook Page 
 

11:00 a.m.                             Please register via the link on the website. 
 

 

Please note that our other Sunday morning activities are on 
hold for now. 

 
 

We encourage you to subscribe to our emails as we are sending out 
frequent communications with important info, helpful resources, and 

current updates. You can subscribe by going to our homepage 
(www.wlachurch.org) and "clicking" the green button which reads, "STAY 

UP TO DATE: SIGN UP FOR CHURCH COMMUNICATIONS". 

 
 
 

This Week at  W.L.A. 

 
Tuesday, 7:00 – 8:00 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 

Early Morning Prayer is taking a break for the summer! For information 
contact Deb Wilkins (519) 859-4133 or Barb Postma at (519) 471-0535. 
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 

Playgroup is taking a break over the summer. For information please 
contact Michelle Sutton-Luminoso at (226) 213-6656 or 
msgs0515@gmail.com. 
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                         Seniors' Community Drop-In 

Drop-In is on a summer hiatus.    
 

Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                             TLC 
The Ladies Connection…Is on summer break. For more information 

contact Cheryl at cherylhargravestlc@outlook.com or (226) 271-5346. 
 

Thursday, 6:30 – 7:30 a.m.                                                Men’s Morning 

We are taking a break for the summer and will resume again in the Fall. 
 

Friday, 10:00 – 11:30 a.m.              Women's ESL Conversation Circles 

Women’s ESL is on a break until September. To participate or to volunteer 
please contact Kathleen at 226-448-4354 or esl@wlachurch.org for more 
information. 

 

 

On Beyond THIS WEEK          

 
WIRED: Day Camp Edition  

Please pray for our team and our campers this week as they safely come 
together to build friendships, have fun, and encounter God and His truth. 
 
By September 13th                                                       Baby Shower Gift 

A baby shower for Angela Hamilton & Nikki Rowaan will be held by their 
life group on Saturday September 20th. Due to the current COVID 
restrictions, it will be just their group getting together in person, but we 
know there are many of you that would like be a part of welcoming these 
new babies into our church. If you would like to add a message to a 
group card or contribute to a group gift, please email/etransfer Nancy 
Whynot at nwhynot@sympatico.ca by September 13th.  
 

Food Drive 

The food drive to support the Northwest London Resource Centre 
continues. Please contact Graham at grahamb@wlachurch.org for more 
information or to have your donations picked up. 
 

Life Groups 

Looking for a way to connect with others and grow in your faith? Life 
Groups are small groups that meet for study, prayer, connection, and 
service. If you are interested in joining one of our Life Groups, register at 
https://www.wlachurch.org/lifegroups. 
 
 

 
 
 
Other Important NOTES  

 

Congratulations to… Valerie Naylor and Phil Skripkariuk on the arrival 
of their son Arthur Edward on Sunday, July 19th.  
 

Financial Summary as of August 2, 2020 
General Fund Budget to Date        $635,500 
Received to Date                            $614,778  (96.7% of Budget to Date) 
Shortfall to Date                                $20,722 
 

Pre-Approved Donation Plan... Pre-authorized debits are available to 
people wishing to contribute via automatic bank withdrawals. To enroll 
please email kim@wlachurch.org. 
 

E-transfer Contributions… If you have been contributing your tithe 
using our E-Transfer option, and are new to donating to WLA Church,  
please contact Kim in the office (kim@wlachurch.org or 519-471-8716 x 
101) to give her your address, phone number, and email so a Charitable 
Receipt can be issued. Thank you! 
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